
Letter to Board Members 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Board Member Names] 

Subject: Discussion on Graduated Tax Bracket for Nonprofit Funding 

Dear Board Members, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to explore funding options for our nonprofit 

organization, I would like to propose a discussion on the potential implementation of a graduated 

tax bracket system for our funding strategies. 

A graduated tax bracket could provide us with a nuanced way to assess the financial 

contributions of our stakeholders, ensuring that those with greater capacity to give are 

contributing in a manner that aligns with their ability to support our mission. This framework 

may also open doors for increased funding opportunities and strengthen our fiscal sustainability. 

We should consider the implications this model could have on our partnerships, donor 

relationships, and overall mission effectiveness. I believe a robust discussion could yield 

valuable insights as we seek to maximize our impact. 

Let us schedule a meeting to delve deeper into this topic. Please share your availability for next 

week so we can find a suitable time to convene. 

Thank you for your attention and commitment to our organization's future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Nonprofit Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


